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Date: Wednesday, October 17, 2018 9:10:30 AM

Thank you for taking the time to read this. As a United States Citizen I support the proposed Code and JC&D Rule
changes. It is my recommendation that the The committees on Codes of Conduct and Judicial Conduct adopt the
proposed changes; and adopt a resolution that those changes apply to the Supreme Court of the United States as
well.
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